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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 302 directs every executive agency to convert to a payroll system that provides payment to 

employees every 2 weeks no later than July 31, 2025. The measure adds the Oklahoma State 

Regents for Higher Education to the list of exempted entities as it relates to using the payment 

system overseen by Oklahoma Management and Enterprise Services.  
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